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Why the Amish Sing
Anna is eager to begin a new chapter in her life as a Lancaster County
tour guide in the picturesque area where her Plain grandmother once
stayed. Anna wishes she could talk with her grandmother about those
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long-ago days, but the elderly woman suffers from Alzheimer's, and
beyond a vague hint about an old stone wall, much about that time is a
mystery. Thankfully, Martin Nolt, a handsome Mennonite, takes the
young Beachy Amish woman under his wing for her training,
familiarizing her with the many local highlights, including Peaceful
Meadows Horse Retreat, which serves children with special needs. The
retreat's mission so inspires Anna that she returns to volunteer, and
she quickly strikes up a friendship with Gabe Allgyer, the young Amish
widower who manages it. As Anna grows closer to both Martin and Gabe,
she finds herself faced with a difficult choice--one in potential
conflict with the expectations of her parents. Will Anna find true
love and the truth about her grandmother's past in Lancaster County?
Or will she find only heartbreak?

The Half-Stitched Amish Quilting Club
A charming novella collection of sweet holiday stories, each
celebrating love in all its forms, from some of our favorite Amish
authors!

An Amish Country Christmas
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Stitch by stitch, six unlikely lives are transformed with a little
help from an Amish widow's quilting classes. . .and the healing hand
of God.

Cleanness
For Senta, an Amish girl living in rural Tennessee, family always
comes first. Whether it's helping Father milk the cows or helping
Mother with her afternoon chores, Senta always proves dutiful. With
hopes of her hard work resulting in a family of her own, Senta grows
more and more excited for the day that she will be allowed to court a
young man from the Amish Community. But those hopes are destroyed when
tragedy strikes and Senta must take over the family farm to support
her family, indefinitely. Years pass, and Senta's plans of a future
fade. She also contends with the unclear motives of the Amish bishop,
whose interest in Senta and her farm has quickly surpassed the
theological. But the journey towards happiness is rarely direct or
simple, Senta discovers after her life's course intersects with an
intriguing voyager and she must choose between tradition and love.

The Christmas Swap
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An Amish Picnic story from bestselling author Amy Clipston Kevin
Weaver has lived with his brother’s family since his parents passed
away when he was young, but he craves a home and family to call his
own. Freeman Kurtz owns a successful brick mason business, and Kevin
takes the job as Freeman’s apprentice to pursue his own financial
freedom. Phoebe Kurtz is helping her sister with her booth at the
marketplace when she notices Kevin, her father’s employee. Their
friendship grows, but Kevin is convinced that the difference in their
ages makes a relationship between them impossible. Amidst summer
outings, Kevin and Phoebe must decide if taking a chance on love is
worth the risk.

The Farm Stand
Ken Sande, author of the bestselling classic The Peacemaker, has long
been a trusted resource on the topic of conflict resolution. In
Resolving Everyday Conflict, Sande distills his message to the
essentials, quickly equipping readers with the tools they need to
bring peace to their relationships. Everyone encounters
conflict--whether it be with a coworker, family member, friend, or
complete stranger. And yet we all desire harmony in our relationships.
Resolving Everyday Conflict is a practical, biblical, concise guide to
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peacemaking in everyday life that can turn tumultuous relationships
into peaceful ones.

The Blue Gate
Three best-selling authors. Three possible brides. Three separate
tales. They come together for an Amish wedding. Priscilla King has
dreamed of being married to Chester Lapp since she was sixteen. With
the help of her sister Naomi’s matchmaking skills, Chester proposes to
Priscilla on her nineteenth birthday. As the wedding day approaches,
problems emerge: an attendant with poison ivy, a failed celery crop,
and a torn wedding dress. At the same time, Priscilla’s best friend
Rose is convinced her fiancé is hiding something and she is intent on
discovering the truth at any cost. Naomi remains hopeful that she,
too, will soon find her perfect match. When Chester’s cousin shows up,
there’s an immediate attraction between him and Naomi—as well as an
obstacle that may just as immediately derail their blossoming love. Is
God sending a message to stop the wedding? What is certain is that the
hearts of these three women will be forever transformed by this
touching Amish wedding.
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An Amish Home
History of the Amish people from 1600's Europe to present day North
America. Two volume set packaged in slipcase.

Someone Like You
AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Science raises questions only
love can answer in this moving and thought-provoking novel from the #1
New York Times bestselling author of “heart-tugging and emotional”
(Romantic Times Book Reviews) life-changing fiction. One frozen
embryo. Two families with life-long secrets. And a guy who never
planned to fall in love again. Maddie Baxter West is shaken to the
core when she finds out everything she believed about her life was a
lie. Her parents had always planned to tell her the truth about her
past: that she was adopted as an embryo. But somehow the right moment
never happened. Then a total stranger confronts Maddie with the truth
and tells her something else that rocks her world—Maddie had a sister
she never knew about. Betrayed, angry, and confused, Maddie leaves her
new job and fiancé, rejects her family’s requests for forgiveness, and
moves to Portland to find out who she really is. Dawson Gage’s life
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was destroyed when London Quinn, his best friend and the only girl he
ever loved, is killed. In the hospital waiting room, London’s mother
reveals that London might have had a sibling. The frozen embryo she
and her husband donated decades ago. When Dawson finds Maddie and
brings her to Portland, the Quinns—her biological parents—welcome her
into their lives and hearts. Maddie is comforted by the Quinns’ love
and intrigued by their memories of London, who was so much like her.
Is this the family and the life she was really meant to have? Now it
will take the love of Dawson Gage to help Maddie know who she isand to
help her find her way home.

The Alliance
Since its publication in 1989, The Riddle of Amish Culture has become
recognized as a classic work on one of America's most distinctive
religious communities. But many changes have occurred within Amish
society over the past decade, from westward migrations and a greater
familiarity with technology to the dramatic shift away from farming
into small business which is transforming Amish culture. For this
revised edition, Donald B. Kraybill has taken these recent changes
into account, incorporating new demographic research and new
interviews he has conducted among the Amish. In addition, he includes
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a new chapter describing Amish recreation and social gatherings, and
he applies the concept of "social capital" to his sensitive and
penetrating interpretation of how the Amish have preserved their
social networks and the solidarity of their community.

Amish Generations
Emily Curtis is used to dealing with her problems while under the hood
of an old Chevy, but when her mom dies, Emily’s world seems shaken
beyond repair. Driven from home by hospital bills they can’t pay,
Emily and her dad move in with his wealthy sister, who intends to make
her niece more feminine—in other words, just like Whitney, Emily’s
perfect cousin. But when Emily hears the engine of a 1970 Dodge
Challenger, and sees the cute gearhead, Zander, next door, things seem
to be looking up. But even working alongside Zander can’t completely
fix the hole in Emily’s life. Ever since her mom died, Emily hasn’t
been able to pray, and no one—not even Zander—seems to understand. But
sometimes the help you need can come from the person you least expect.

Roadside Assistance
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A New York Times Notable Book of 2020 Named one of the best books of
2020 by The New Yorker; BBC; NPR; Time ("100 Must-read Books");
Kirkus; and The Washington Post ("50 Notable Works of Fiction") In the
highly anticipated follow-up to his beloved debut, What Belongs to
You, Garth Greenwell deepens his exploration of foreignness,
obligation, and desire Sofia, Bulgaria, a landlocked city in southern
Europe, stirs with hope and impending upheaval. Soviet buildings
crumble, wind scatters sand from the far south, and political
protesters flood the streets with song. In this atmosphere of
disquiet, an American teacher navigates a life transformed by the
discovery and loss of love. As he prepares to leave the place he’s
come to call home, he grapples with the intimate encounters that have
marked his years abroad, each bearing uncanny reminders of his past. A
queer student’s confession recalls his own first love, a stranger’s
seduction devolves into paternal sadism, and a romance with another
foreigner opens, and heals, old wounds. Each echo reveals startling
insights about what it means to seek connection: with those we love,
with the places we inhabit, and with our own fugitive selves.
Cleanness revisits and expands the world of Garth Greenwell’s beloved
debut, What Belongs to You, declared “an instant classic” by The New
York Times Book Review. In exacting, elegant prose, he transcribes the
strange dialects of desire, cementing his stature as one of our most
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vital living writers.

The Mockingbird's Song
"When songwriter West Prescott tries a vacation trade for Christmas,
he accidentally ends up playing the caretaker of his own house-and
falling in love with the struggling musician staying there. Will
keeping his true identity from her hinder their blossoming romance?"--

An Amish Christmas Kitchen
Where Is the Hope in Grief for a Young Amish Widow? Sylvia has been
nearly paralyzed with grief and anxiety since the tragic death of her
husband, father, and brother in a traffic accident. She tries to help
in the family’s greenhouse while caring for her two young children,
but she prefers not to have to deal with customers. Her mother’s own
grief causes her to hover over her children and grandchildren, and
Sylvia seeks a diversion. She takes up birdwatching and soon meets an
Amish man who teaches her about local birds. But Sylvia’s mother
doesn’t trust Dennis Weaver, and as the relationship sours, mysterious
attacks on the greenhouse start up again.
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First Light in Morning Star
Three sweet and funny Amish love stories, spanning three different
generations. Love comes at all times and for all ages! Young
Love--When Fern was diagnosed with a chronic illness in her early
twenties, she knew it would limit her abilities to be a good Amish
wife. And with Dan, the object of her affection, in a serious
relationship, there didn't seem much point in dating. But Dan is now
single, and he seems to be taking notice of Fern. She'll need a strong
dose of courage to talk down the fear her illness has brought on if
she ever wants to pursue her dreams. Second-Chance Love--Benjamin and
Lora Beth both lost spouses not long into their young marriages and
connect over letters, exchanging recipes and commiseration as their
now-grown children try to coddle them. They're only in their forties,
for heaven's sake! The letters quickly reveal a deep friendship . . .
or could it be more? When you've already had a great love, how do you
learn to fall in love again? Never Too Late--Jerald is a committed old
bachelor. He loves nothing more than good Amish food and giving his
best friend's wife, Regina, a hard time. When people have asked--and
believe him, people have asked--he's always said he'll marry when he
finds the right woman. It's just never happened in his seventy years.
Until he tastes the best blueberry pie and discovers the woman behind
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it: Regina's best friend, Elva.

Leaving My Amish World: My True Story
2017 Christy Award finalist (Visionary category) When Leora Ebersole
sees the small plane crash in her Old Order Mennonite community, she
has no idea it’s a foreshadowing of things to come. When the young
pilot, Moses Hughes, regains consciousness, they realize his
instruments were destroyed by the same power outage that killed the
electricity at the community store, where Englischers are stranded
with dead cell phones and cars that won’t start. Moses offers a
sobering theory, but no one can know how drastically life is about to
change. With the only self-sustaining food supply in the region, the
Pacifist community is forced to forge an alliance with the handful of
stranded Englischers in an effort to protect not only the food but
their very lives. In the weeks that follow, Leora, Moses, and the
community will be tested as never before, requiring them to make
decisions they never thought possible. Whom will they help and whom
will they turn away? When the community receives news of a new threat,
everyone must decide how far they’re willing to go to protect their
beliefs and way of life.
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An Amish Singing
The discovery of a dead infant in an Amish barn shakes Lancaster
County to its core. But the police investigation leads to a more
shocking disclosure: circumstantial evidence suggests that that
eighteen-year-old Katie Fisher, an unmarried Amish woman believed to
be the newborn's mother, took the child's life. When Ellie Hathaway, a
disillusioned bigcity attorney, comes to Paradise, Pennsylvania, to
defend Katie, two cultures collide - and, for the first time i her
high profile career, Ellie faces a system of justice very different
from her own. Delving deep into the world of those who live 'plain',
Ellie must find a way to reach Ellie on her terms. As she unravels a
tangled murder case, Ellie also looks deep within - to confront her
own fears and desires when a man from her past comes back into her
life.

The Riddle of Amish Culture
Incredible stories and the inspiration behind the most popular
Christmas songs, including Jingle Bells, Mary, Did You Know?, The
First Noel, O Holy Night, Silver Bells, and White Christmas. Ringing
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along with the chimes in Silver Bells. Laughing along with Rudolph the
Red-Nosed Reindeer. Holding a candle while singing a chorus of Silent
Night. The songs that you've sung since you were a child continue to
bring Christmas to life each year. Now, you'll learn how your favorite
Christmas songs came to be. Stories Behind the Best-Loved Songs of
Christmas reveals the surprising and fascinating origins of secular
and religious Christmas hits. Here are spiritual insights,
heartwarming stories, and tales of the humble men and women of decades
past who wrote what remain the most beloved Christmas songs today.
Discover how: Iconic artists such as Judy Garland and Nat King Cole
were influenced and inspired to record instant classics like Have
Yourself a Merry Little Christmas and The Christmas Song. God-inspired
words given to an unlikely musician became Mary, Did You Know? One of
the oldest Christmas songs still sung today, O Come, O Come, Emmanuel,
changed from a hymn sung in Latin only in Catholic masses to a carol
embraced by every Christian denomination in the world. The songs of
Christmas reveal the true joy to be found in the celebration of
Christ's birth and the spirit of the season that is anticipated each
year all over the world. These stories will warm your heart and bring
extra significance to the carols you sing each December.

An Amish Homecoming
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Although the story of the religious life of the Mennonites may be told
in few words, yet they have been the founders of the first German
colony in America and have been among the pioneers in many of the
frontier settlements in the westward expansion of the American people.
And for this reason their history is of interest also to the student
of general American history. I have attempted therefore to trace in
this volume not only the history of the Mennonite church but also the
complete life story of the Mennonite people, and have treated such
phases of the subject as I could find material for. I have attempted
further to cover the entire field of American Mennonite history and
have tried to place every event of importance in its proper
perspective. So far as possible I have tried to be impartial toward
the various branches of the church and have given each the amount of
space which according to my judgment is importance deserved. --from
the Introduction

Baskets of Sunshine
"In the first novel of Beth Wiseman's new Amish Inn series,
matchmaking widows ensure that two young artists have a second chance
at love"-Page 15/38
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Unser Leit
As the weather grows cold and the nights grow long, the cheer and
warmth of the Christmas season is one thing all readers can find
comfort in. This collection from bestselling Amish fiction novelists
Leslie Gould, Jan Drexler, and Kate Lloyd finds the beating heart at
the center of the holiday and offers three novellas that celebrate
family, faith, and especially the sights and smells of a bustling
holiday kitchen. Leslie Gould tells the story of how, in the wake of a
heartbreaking loss, a young Amish woman finds unexpected comfort and
hope in a yearly baking tradition surrounding the local Lancaster
Christmas market. Jan Drexler offers a sweet tale of a shy Amish woman
who decides to use her gift for sweets to woo a local Amish boy with
her beloved Christmas cookies. And Kate Lloyd offers a heartwarming
tale of a woman's unexpected discovery about the truth of her past,
and the warm and welcoming Amish family table she finds herself
invited to on Christmas.

The Coffee Corner
Gertrude is back! When she finds a murder victim at her local
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Goodwill, she tries to tell the Sheriff's Department everything she
knows. Of course, they don't listen. So of course, she must solve the
mystery herself. And the only way she can figure to do this is to go
undercover—as the Mattawooptock Goodwill's newest team member. Anyone
who knows Gertrude knows this probably isn't the best idea. She'll
probably get fired. Or arrested. Or worse.

An Amish Family
From bestselling authors of Amish fiction come four delightful stories
perfect for celebrating love, joy, and the everyday miracles Christmas
brings. Evergreen Love by Amy Clipston Ryan Lapp had promised to marry
Lorene Bontrager as soon as he was able to build them a house, but the
day never came. Ryan moved away. Five years later, Lorene has settled
in to her old maid role, and she’s shocked when her younger sister
announces her quick engagement to Ryan’s younger brother. As they rush
to plan the wedding, Lorene is constantly around the family she almost
joined. Worse, she’s forced to face Ryan himself, who has returned to
town. As both Ryan and Lorene examine their own feelings, they must
decide if they can find grace with each other—and the young people
they once were—this Christmas season. There just might still be love
in their future. Holiday of Hope by Kelly Irvin Henry Lufkin is one of
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four bachelors who lived in the West Kootenai, Montana, cabins that
were destroyed by wildfires. He’s the only one of them who hasn’t
since married, but he likes his solitude. Then an old friend asks him
to care for his son, and Henry has to share his small cabin and his
life with bewildered and rebellious ten-year-old Tommy. When the child
encounters trouble at school, Henry reaches out to Tommy's teacher.
Leesa Yoder never expected to find herself single and teaching sixteen
young scholars, and she certainly didn’t anticipate an inexperienced
bachelor telling her how to do her job. Amid the flying sparks, can
Henry and Leesa see that there might be hope and love in this
unexpected situation? Wreathed in Joy by Kathleen Fuller Mary Wengerd
and Jakob Mullet have been best friends since childhood. Pressured by
friends and family, they decided to date—with disastrous results. When
they break up, their friendship is ruined. A year later, Mary is
baking her Englisch friend’s wedding and groom cakes for a Christmas
Eve wedding. Mary loves the Christmas season, and had always dreamed
of marrying during that time. Now she wonders if she’ll ever marry.
After she and Jakob form a tenuous new friendship, Mary breaks her
arm. As he steps in to help her with the cakes, Mary is inexplicably
and suddenly falling for him. But they've already dated, and that
ended so horribly. Could it be better this time? A Christmas Prayer by
Vannetta Chapman Widower Micah Miller runs the Amish Tour Company,
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offering Englischers a glimpse of a simpler life as well as tea at
Rachel King’s. Rachel has never married and has recently lost her
parents. When Micah comes across an abandoned and injured dog, he
gives it to Rachel for company. As Rachel is charmed by the dog and
shocked by news of the existence of family she never expected, her
heart and mind bend toward the possibilities of change in her
life—even toward the possibility of love.

A Simple Singing (The Sisters of Lancaster County Book #2)
A Cup Half Full by Beth Wiseman—Sarah Lantz always dreamed of the
perfect home, the perfect husband, the perfect family. When she
married Abram, she knew she was on her way to securing her perfect
life. But all of that changes in one moment when an accident leaves
her unable to walk and confined to a wheelchair, dashing all of her
dreams. As Abram starts to transform their home, Sarah begins a
transformation in her spirit, and she begins, once again, to see her
cup as half full. Home Sweet Home by Amy Clipston—Down on their luck
and desperate after they are evicted from their small apartment, Chace
and Mia O’Conner reluctantly take Chace’s Amish boss up on his offer
to rent them the daadihaus located on his property. They are certain
they will never feel at home in the rustic cabin without any modern
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conveniences, and they start to blame each other for their seemingly
hopeless situation. But with the help of their new Amish friends,
Chace and Mia begin to enjoy their cozy cabin and realize that home
really is where the heart is. A Flicker of Hope by Ruth Reid—Fifteen
years ago, Thomas and Noreen King were blissful newlyweds. Young,
naive, and in love, life was rosy . . . for a while. Then trials and
tribulations rocked their foundation, shattering them emotionally, and
soon, their marriage was in shards. All hope for restoring their
previously unshakable union seems lost. When fire destroys their home,
Thomas and Noreen are left to sift through the rubble. As uncovered
items from the remains of the house shake loose memories of the past,
Thomas and Noreen begin to draw closer and a flicker of hope—and
love—is reignited. Building Faith by Kathleen Fuller—Faith Miller
knows that carpentry is an unlikely hobby for a young Amish woman, but
she loves the work and it keeps the memory of her grandfather alive.
So when her cousin asks Faith to build the cabinets in her new home,
Faith is only too happy to take on the job, even if it is the most
ambitious project she has ever taken on. The only catch is that she
has to work with her ex-fiance, Silas. As they work to build Martha’s
kitchen, can they put the past behind them and start to build faith in
one another again?
Page 20/38

Read Book An Amish Singing Four Stories
An Amish Garden
Singing occurs in nearly every setting of Amish life. It is a
sanctioned pleasure that frames all Amish rituals and one that
enlivens and sanctifies both routine and special events, from
household chores, road trips by buggy, and family prayer to baptisms,
youth group gatherings, weddings, and “single girl” sings. But because
Amish worship is performed in private homes instead of public
churches, few outsiders get the chance to hear Amish people sing.
Amish music also remains largely unexplored in the field of
ethnomusicology. In Why the Amish Sing, D. Rose Elder introduces
readers to the ways that Amish music both reinforces and advances
spiritual life, delving deep into the Ausbund, the oldest hymnal in
continuous use. This illuminating ethnomusicological study
demonstrates how Amish groups in Wayne and Holmes Counties, Ohio—the
largest concentration of Amish in the world—sing to praise God and, at
the same time, remind themselves of their 450-year history of
devotion. Singing instructs Amish children in community ways and
unites the group through common participation. As they sing in unison
to the weighty words of their ancestors, the Amish confirm their love
and support for the community. Their singing delineates their common
journey—a journey that demands separation from the world and yielding
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to God's will. By making school visits, attending worship services and
youth sings, and visiting private homes, Elder has been given the rare
opportunity to listen to Amish singing in its natural social and
familial context. She combines one-on-one interviews with detailed
observations of how song provides a window into Amish cultural
beliefs, values, and norms.

An Amish Christmas Gift
In Willow Ridge, Missouri, the Christmas season is a time when faith
brings peace, family brings warmth and new romance brings sparkling
joy. . . Twins For Christmas For spirited Martha Coblentz and her twin
Mary, the snow has delivered the perfect holiday and birthday present
to their door--handsome brothers Nate and Bram Kanagy. But when
unforeseen trouble interrupts their season's good cheer, it will take
unexpected intervention--and sudden understanding--to give all four
the blessing of a lifetime. . . Kissing The Bishop As the year's first
snow settles, Nazareth Hooley and her sister are given a heaven-sent
chance to help newly widowed Tom Hostetler tend his home. But when her
hope that she and Tom can build on the caring between them seems a
dream forever out of reach, Nazareth discovers that faith and love can
make any miracle possible. . . "A heartwarming new voice for fans of
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Beverly Lewis." --Emma Miller Delicious holiday treat recipes
included! Praise for The Seasons of the Heart series "Another great
book centered around the Sweet Seasons Café." --RT Book Reviews, 4
Stars Praise for Naomi King "A heartwarming story, beautifully
told."--JoAnn Grote, author of "Image of Love"

An Amish Christmas
Pregnant.Shunned.Heartbroken.This is Eirene's true story of how she
left the Amish. Like most Amish children, Eirene had a carefree
childhood in a tight-knit family life in the Old Order Amish community
where she grew up Indiana. Though she had no indoor plumbing, no
electricity, and no modern conveniences, her young life was full of
joy. Horseback riding, reading, working with her father, and singing
while making noodles and quilts with her sisters filled her days as
she grew up. When Eirene becomes pregnant and marries at the tender
age of 17, the harsh reality of her new life sets in. From getting
snowed in by 10 feet of snow to carrying icy buckets of water inside
just to make coffee or wash dishes, Eirene remains steadfast in
providing the best care she can for her son. As she has four more
children, her world revolves around them, and they bring her more joy
than she could have ever imagined.Though she loves being a mother, and
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she loves her family, Eirene knows there has to be more to life than
just being a housewife confined to her home with no money, no phone,
and no transportation. Doesn't God have a bigger purpose for her?
Wasn't she meant for more? When Eirene makes a Christian friend, she
is hungry to learn more about the loving God who died for her and rose
again, a God so unlike the one she'd learned about growing up Amish.
Eirene knows God is calling her to leave so she can serve God. But is
she willing to leave her family, her community, and everything she's
ever known behind? Eirene prays that her story will be in
encouragement to a struggling young mother out there wondering if life
will ever change or get better.Please follow Eirene on Amazon to be
notified of her new releases in the future.* "This book was so
enthralling, I stayed up late into the night to find out what would
happen next. Never before has a book taken me through such a roller
coaster ride of emotions: suspense, anguish, sorrow, indignation, and
joy. This woman's story touched my heart, and when she was hurt in the
story, it was written so beautifully that I could feel her pain. Her
story was so incredible, how she could still have such unwavering
faith after everything that happened to her. So many things in this
story were absolutely shocking and absolutely heart-wrenching, but
there were also so many joyful parts that spoke of the cheerful
memories of the author's childhood, and the close-knit Amish
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community. I am a true admirer of the Amish, but all Amish communities
are different. We sometimes put the Amish on a pedestal, but they are
human too, and also make mistakes just like us. This story was
heartbreaking and raw, but most of all, it truly was inspirational.
Once you start, you won't be able to put it down." -Ashley Emma,
bestselling author of Undercover Amish, Amish Under Fire, and more

An Amish Wedding
Rooted in love: Rosemary Lantz is doing her best to run her family's
household. She excels at all her tasks except one: gardening. Saul
Petersheim has pursued Rosemary for years, but Rosemary keeps turning
him down. What Saul doesn't know is that she has good reason?something
no one can know?especially not him. -- Publisher's website.

The Stone Wall
Three sweet stories from Amy Clipston show us the power of song and
the truth of God's righteousness and love. Hymn of Praise Sharon
Lambert and Jay Smoker have been friends for a long time, but lately
Jay has seen Sharon in a new light. They begin spending time together,
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and Sharon invites Jay to her family's home to serve dinner and sing
traditional hymns for their English guests. When Jay decides that this
tramples upon his doctrinal beliefs, can these two dear friends
compromise and find love? Or will Jay's strict views keep them apart?
Amazing Grace Dave Esh is broken with guilt after a recent tragedy.
When Alice Blank, an acquaintance from school and youth group, invites
him to join an informal singing group that performs for community
members in need, Dave doubts he will enjoy himself--let alone find
peace. Will Alice's friendship help Dave learn how to forgive himself
the way God already has? Great Is Thy Faithfulness Darlene Bender's
mother has been battling cancer, and Darlene can't understand why God
would allow someone so wonderful to go through such a terrible time.
She finds strength in her singing group and friends, and when Andrew
Detweiler senses that Darlene needs a confidant, he approaches and
befriends her. As love blossoms between them, Darlene might soon
realize that God was with her all along.

Plain Truth
Four brand new Amish novellas featuring stories of homecoming.

Page 26/38

Read Book An Amish Singing Four Stories
An Amish Christmas Wedding
When the outspoken Myrna gets a job helping gruff widower Ezekiel and
his four young children, the household begins to depend on her and she
begins falling for Ezekiel.

Stories Behind the Best-Loved Songs of Christmas
Celebrate Christmas with Four Amish Romances. A Choice to Forgive by
Beth Wiseman After Daniel disappeared that long-ago Christmas Eve,
Lydia built a life with his brother. But now she's a widow and Daniel
has reappeared, asking for forgiveness. Can she go back to her normal
life with her long-lost love as her neighbor? A Miracle for Miriam by
Kathleen Fuller Seth is no longer the arrogant young man who shattered
Miriam's confidence and broker her heart. Will he be able to show
"plain" Miriam that she is truly beautiful to him? One Child by
Barbara Cameron The birth of one child forever changed the world two
thousand years ago. On a snowy Christmas night in Lancaster County,
another child changes the world for two very different couples.
Christmas Cradles by Kelly Long When Anna Stolis takes over for her
aunt, the local midwife, Christmas night heats up with multiple
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deliveries, three strangers' quilts, and unexpected help from the
handsome and brooding Asa Lapp.

Pacifists in Chains
For years Marie Bachmann thought of herself as the "good" daughter.
She was the most loving to their mother, the most dedicated to their
Amish way of life. But when a Mennonite farmhand, Gordon Martin, shows
interest in her she can't help but be flattered--until her mother
sends her off to Florida. While there, Marie begins spending time with
bad-boy Eli Jacob, the bishop's son from back home. When Gordon shows
up in Florida to volunteer in a homeless shelter, her life becomes
even more complicated. At the same time her aunt begins telling her of
a Civil War-era ancestor and the woman's uncommon bravery . . . a
story that begins to work at Marie's heart. Marie hopes returning home
may simplify life, but Eli soon follows. As Marie grapples with
whether she should court Eli or leave the church for Gordon, the story
of Annie Bachmann shines a light on what God has for Marie's future.

A Picture of Love
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Singing occurs in nearly every setting of Amish life. It is a
sanctioned pleasure that frames all Amish rituals and one that
enlivens and sanctifies both routine and special events, from
household chores, road trips by buggy, and family prayer to baptisms,
youth group gatherings, weddings, and “single girl” sings. But because
Amish worship is performed in private homes instead of public
churches, few outsiders get the chance to hear Amish people sing.
Amish music also remains largely unexplored in the field of
ethnomusicology. In Why the Amish Sing, D. Rose Elder introduces
readers to the ways that Amish music both reinforces and advances
spiritual life, delving deep into the Ausbund, the oldest hymnal in
continuous use. This illuminating ethnomusicological study
demonstrates how Amish groups in Wayne and Holmes Counties, Ohio—the
largest concentration of Amish in the world—sing to praise God and, at
the same time, remind themselves of their 450-year history of
devotion. Singing instructs Amish children in community ways and
unites the group through common participation. As they sing in unison
to the weighty words of their ancestors, the Amish confirm their love
and support for the community. Their singing delineates their common
journey—a journey that demands separation from the world and yielding
to God's will. By making school visits, attending worship services and
youth sings, and visiting private homes, Elder has been given the rare
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opportunity to listen to Amish singing in its natural social and
familial context. She combines one-on-one interviews with detailed
observations of how song provides a window into Amish cultural
beliefs, values, and norms.

Why the Amish Sing
In this third installment of Amy Clipston's Amish Marketplace series,
an acquaintance grows into love over a few well-timed cups of coffee.
Alongside her cousins who have booths of their own, Bethany Gingerich
runs a busy and successful coffee and donut stand at the Amish market.
Since she has café-style tables and chairs, her regular customers
enjoy purchasing a morning treat so they can sit and talk to their
friends. Micah Zook and his grandfather, Enos, visit Bethany every
Saturday morning to purchase coffee and donuts before going to work at
Enos's custom outdoor furniture shop. Bethany enjoys talking to Micah
and Enos, and she's always thought Micah was handsome--but she doesn't
think her crush will ever result in anything more. When Micah and his
grandfather don't come to see her one Saturday morning, Bethany begins
to worry. And when she learns that tragedy has struck, she wonders how
to help Micah in his time of need. Turns out he needs a friend now
more than ever, and Bethany may be just the kind of friend that God
Page 30/38

Read Book An Amish Singing Four Stories
has provided for him.

Gertrude, Gumshoe: Murder at Goodwill
"In the second Maidels of Morning Star novel by fan-favorite author
Charlotte Hubbard, the five friends who have teamed up to transform an
abandoned barn into an Amish marketplace are enjoying the success of
their fledgling enterprise. What's even more remarkable is the gift
the business bestows upon each of these unmarried women--the
unexpected blessing of love as the new school teacher and the bishop
find strength in their growing bond. Leaving Flaud's Furniture to
teach at the community's new school is a joy for Lydianne Christner.
Old Order Amish, but new to Morning Star, she's grateful that the
congregation trusts her with the position--but she panics when
handsome Bishop Jeremiah Shetler asks about the life she left behind.
If anyone discovers the secret she's hiding, she would, quite rightly,
be shunned. A widower, Bishop Jeremiah admires young Lydianne's
youthful energy and skill with the children. He's also curious about
her past, and the burden he senses on her heart. When his request to
court her is refused, he's stung, and lonelier than ever. It isn't
until a crisis prompts a tearful Lydianne to confess to him that
Jeremiah is faced with a choice that requires all of his faith--and
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teaches them both that love and forgiveness go hand in
hand."--Provided by publisher.

The Amish Cookie Club
Experience some sweet, garden-fresh romance in the next installment of
Amy Clipston's Amish Marketplace series. Salina Petersheim runs her
own booth at the Amish market, where she’s known for having the
freshest and most delicious produce in the area. Her father is the
bishop of her church district, and her brother is a deacon. They are a
very close family, yet sometimes she tires of being compared to her
older brother, Neil, who is married and has two children. She also
feels the pressure of having to be the perfect daughter for her
parents. Salina has been dating Josiah for almost a year now, but he
feels more like a friend than a boyfriend. Her parents approve of
Josiah, who is a hardworking roofer. He’s handsome and easy to talk
to, but he just doesn’t warm her heart the way she feels a boyfriend
and future husband should. She secretly longs for more. Along comes
William “Will” Zimmerman, a Mennonite chef who runs a restaurant
located next door to the Amish market. He wants Salina to supply the
produce for his restaurant, and as they forge a business relationship,
they both feel themselves falling in love. Salina especially tries to
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deny her feelings for Will since her father wants her to marry within
the community. Both Salina and Will feel stuck in their current
relationships, but they cannot deny what they feel for each other.
Will they follow their hearts or bow to the pressure of family? Or
will God provide a surprising new road for them?

Peace in the Valley
After a devastating wildfire sweeps through her town, one young Amish
woman is shown a different way to practice her faith . . . but
pursuing it could cost her everything she holds dear, including the
man she loves. Nora Beachy loves her life. She works in the community
store in West Kootenai, takes care of her family and courts with Levi
Raber. She and Levi plan to marry, but Levi wants to wait until he has
the money to buy them a house before he pops the question. Nora
doesn't want to wait. Is there something keeping Levi from marrying
her? Nora's peaceful existence is swept away when wildfires threaten
her family's home. She's forced to evacuate to Libby where she stays
with family in an Amish community that embraces a charismatic style of
worship rejected by her own parents and the Kootenai district elders.
Nora's drawn to the emotional, powerful style of worship, the musical
instruments, and the more relaxed lifestyle. She knows she's headed
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for a shunning if she doesn't stop breaking the rules, but she can't
understand why both forms of worship aren't lovely in God's eyes.
Nora's stuck in the middle. She loves her family and doesn't want to
lose them. She loves Levi. But she must make a decision: return to her
traditional Amish life or embrace this new way of worshipping and
living. Will she sacrifice her relationship with Levi and her family
for a different kind of faith?

The Mennonites of America
In An Amish Family, beloved author of Amish romance, Kathleen Fuller,
invites readers into the lives of four Amish families. Building Trust
Grace Miller and Joel King are in love. They've dated secretly for the
past year and when he proposes marriage, Grace eagerly agrees. But
when she tells her parents about the wedding, she's shocked when her
father tells her she can't marry Joel. Can Grace get to the bottom of
her father's animosity toward Joel so they can have the happily ever
after she's always dreamed of? A Heart Full of Love (also in An Amish
Cradle) Ellie's mother hasn't stopped meddling in her personal life
since Ellie lost her sight--and she's taken it up a notch now that
Ellie's pregnant. When Ellie gives birth to twins, her mother insists
on moving in to care for them. But when her mother's behavior becomes
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unbearable, Ellie is forced to take a stand . . . and finally find out
why Mamm can't let go. Surprised by Love In a desperate move to evade
her match-making mother, Emily Schwartz announces that she's already
seeing someone: Reuben Coblentz. The trouble is, Reuben is barely even
a friend. Seeing how desperate she is, Reuben plays along. But when
the past sneaks up on them, will this temporary arrangement turn into
everlasting love? A Gift for Anne Marie (also in An Amish Second
Christmas) Anne Marie and Nathaniel have been best friends since they
were kids. Now things are evolving . . . in ways everyone else
predicted long ago. But when her mother suddenly decides to remarry in
another state, Anne Marie's new chapter with Nathaniel looks doomed to
end before it begins.

Resolving Everyday Conflict
To Hutterites and members of other pacifist sects, serving the
military in any way goes against the biblical commandment “thou shalt
not kill” and Jesus’s admonition to turn the other cheek when
confronted with violence. Pacifists in Chains tells the story of four
young men—Joseph Hofer, Michael Hofer, David Hofer, and Jacob Wipf—who
followed these beliefs and refused to perform military service in
World War I. The men paid a steep price for their resistance,
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imprisoned in Alcatraz and Fort Leavenworth, where the two youngest
died. The Hutterites buried the men as martyrs, citing mistreatment.
Using archival material, letters from the four men and others
imprisoned during the war, and interviews with their descendants,
Duane C. S. Stoltzfus explores the tension between a country preparing
to enter into a world war and a people whose history of martyrdom for
their pacifist beliefs goes back to their sixteenth-century
Reformation beginnings.
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